
OUR GLASGOW GIFFNOCK BRANCH
HAS MOVED!

For more information 
about us, visit:  
www.stevensons.co.uk

Our Stevensons store in Giffnock has now closed and we have opened a 
brand new shop in Muirend.

In-store by appointment
only for Summer 2020
Fully trained Sales Advisors will 
be able to help you with all of 
your uniform and sportswear 
requirements. Appointments are 
recommended for those starting 
a new school only, and can be 
booked online to visit during your 
school’s recommended window. 

Online 
It’s easy to shop at 
www.stevensons.co.uk with low 
cost postage and packing and FREE 
returns. Once registered, you are 
able to download the most 
up-to-date uniform price lists for a 
school and browse by year group 
to know exactly what items are 
relevant. 

Our award-winning website has 
been developed with parents in 
mind, so ordering is a quick and 
hassle-free process.

Queries
You can contact our friendly 
store-based Customer Service 
team to ask any questions or 
for advice on buying uniform. 

Alternatively, a webchat facility 
is available online.

We offer the opportunity to purchase school uniform and sportswear year-round, 
through multiple different channels.
You can always buy with confidence, knowing that you can take advantage of our 
unrivalled 120 day returns policy to exchange unused items, if a child has a sudden growth 
spurt before starting school.

NEW SHOP ADDRESS:
STEVENSONS, 310 CLARKSTON ROAD, 
MUIREND, GLASGOW, G44 3EG
TELEPHONE:
0141 471 8278
EMAIL: 
muirendbranch@stevensons.co.uk

OPENING HOURS: 
By appointment only for 
Summer 2020. 

Available to book online 
with a recommended 
window for each school.


